
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABERTILLERY AND LLANHILLETH COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

ANNUAL RETURN 2020/21 

 

The Annual Return and Annual Governance Statement, along with the relevant 

financial statements were approved by the Council on 27 April 2022. 

The Annual Return has been submitted to the External Auditor (Audit Wales) without 

this Council having undergone an internal audit.  

The audited accounts for 2020/21 will be published in due course when the External 

Auditor (Audit Wales) issues its opinion on those accounts. 






































